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You may be interested 

in attending this 

workshop aimed at 

parents and carers. 

It is run by the starting 

well partnership 0-19. 

Details are below. 

 

0-19 Starting Well 

Partnership 

Herefordshire and 

Worcestershire Health 

and Care NHS Trust 

Public Health Nursing 

Team | School Health 

Prospect View Medical 
Centre 
300 Pickersleigh Road, 
WR14 2GP 

01905 520032 

Key Contact  

Jen Hart 
 



 

We wish you all a happy 

and safe Easter holiday. 

 

Welcome to the Starting Well Partnership. 

We support families, parents, children and young people across Worcestershire to lead happy, 

healthy and fulfilled lives. 

https://www.startingwellworcs.nhs.uk/ 
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